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GLENWOOD
SCHOOL

| am delighted to inform you that our next Aspire, Achieve Day will be on Tuesday 215t October 2025.

Aspire, Achieve Days are held once a term, giving the opportunity for parents/carers, together with pupils, to meet with your child’'s
tutor. During the meeting you will have opportunity to talk about the progress your child is making, whether you have any concerns
and agree any actions arising from the meeting.

We will seek the views of your child prior to the meeting and we will survey you following the meeting to ensure that you feel
listened to and are happy with how your child is progressing in school.

There is also the opportunity to speak to key members of our team such as Speech and Language Assistants, our Reading Leader,
Well-being Team and the Senior Leadership Team.

Pupils are not expected in school on this day except to attend the meeting with you and their tutor. Information regarding work for
the day will be circulated shortly and attendance will be authorised.

Appointments are now available to book - please call the school office on 01243 373120 to secure your slot.

We look forward to welcoming you.

i
\ )’”"(,’%

\



Mrs J Payne
Headteacher



